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Diary Dates 

 

 

Date       Event 

 

 

News & Events 

 

Welcome Back! 

It is lovely to see everyone back at school for the new term. The children have settled in really 

well and it’s great to have them back. Thank you for your cooperation with the staggered arrival 

and departure times; this seems to be working well and reducing congestion. Please could we 

ask that you observe 2 metre distancing and leave the site after collecting your child in order to 

keep the layby as uncongested as possible. 

 

Reminders 

 

General Uniform Reminders 

 

Please wear sensible black shoes 

Plain hairbands only (no cat ears/pompoms etc) in black, brown or purple 

No large hair bows/accessories 

Long hair is to be tied back at all times 

School tie to be worn with uniform (not optional) with a shirt/ polo shirt please 

No grade 1 haircuts  

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Naming School Uniform 
 

Can you please ensure that you name all school uniform including PE kits, jumpers/cardigans, 

and coats. Thank you. 

 

PE Lessons 
 

Please send your child to school in their PE kits on the day that they have PE. Due to Covid 

regulations children are not able to change during the school day. 

 

School Milk 
 

We are registered with the milk scheme, Cool Milk. If your child is under 5 they are entitled to 

free school milk. We have registered all Reception Class children for this. When your child turns 

5, you have the option to pay for their milk to continue. Milk is approximately £14 per term and 

parents are responsible for registering their child/ren for milk on the Cool Milk website. Visit 

www.coolmilk.com and select “Register your child for milk here”, then follow the on-screen 

instructions to register and pay. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.coolmilk.com/
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All children should have a water bottle available in the classroom. It is important that they drink 

regularly. Water bottles are for sale at a cost of £1.50 from the school office. Please do not send 

squash in the water bottles thank you. 

 

Contact Details 
 

Please could you ensure that school has up to date and correct contact details for all 

emergency contacts: email, postal address and phone numbers. Thank you. 

 

General Information 

 

School Social Media 

 

Please follow us @Ombersley School. Please follow our school Facebook page too to see all 

the exciting events and activities that are happening in school. 

 

Baileys  

 

If you need to contact Baileys about school meals their number is 01527 85713 

 
 

 


